

Parent Information Night

Tuesday, April 11th, 2023 at 5-6:00 PM Pearson Road Gymnasium

Your child is about to embark on their schooling journey. This is a VERY exciting time for most children while worrisome for some others. We understand the importance of quality transitional planning to comfortably ease children into school. Although we cannot confirm acceptance to Pearson Road Kindergarten until later this month, we invite all prospective families to an information meeting about our Head Start Program on Tuesday, April 11th.

Head Start Kindergarten Transition Program at Pearson Road Elementary has been designed to support your children by creating wonderful opportunities for them to become confident students and experience some activities that will help the prepare for school in September.

Please join us for a parent information evening on April 11th to learn all about our Head Start program, which will for various afternoons for the month of May (possibly beginning of June). While we are not able to confirm kindergarten placements until the end of April, we host this information meeting prior to this confirmation to allow families the time they need to accommodate a possible disruption to their schedule in May/June.

This program has been hugely successful in supporting students transition to Kindergarten and we encourage all students to participate. See you on Tuesday!